
BRITISH 
COLUMBIA 

May 12, 2016 

Her Worship Lisa Helps 
Mayor, City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

Thank you for your letter providing me with your position on establishing a basic 
income guarantee for all Canadians. I have shared your comments with my 
colleague, the Honourable Shirley Bond. She and her staff will include that input in 
those related discussions. 

Again, thank you for keeping me informed on the issues that are important to you 
and your Council. 

Sincerely, 

Premier 

Pc: Honourable Shirley Bond 

Office of the 
Premier 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC V8W 9E1 

Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

website 
www.gov.bc.ca 




